SANDRINGHAM, NORFOLK

12th January,

\ C/tw\u

Thank you for your letter of 10th
January, which I have laid before The Queen.
Her Majesty has been pleased to approve the
Prime Minister's proposed absence from this
country on Monday, l4th January in order to
visit Paris.

\lm s»-;\u-n-/‘«\\

(ROBIN JANVRIN)

Sir Charles Powell, KCMG.




10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SWIA 24A

From the Private Secretary

10 January 1991

The Prime Minister plans to visit Paris
on Monday 14 January for talks with President
Mitterrand. I should be grateful for Her
Majesty's permission for him to be absent
from the country on that day.

Sir Robert Fellowes, K.C.V.O0., C.B.




